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September is National Preparedness Month ~ Read more from the

American Red Cross
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September is National Preparedness Month and the American Red Cross urges all of us --
households, communities, schools, workplaces -- to have plans in place in the event of an
emergency or disaster.

Find information and tips from the American Red Cross to "Plan & Prepare" at 

www.redcross.org/prepare.
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